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SUBJECT: Additional Source Material Pertaining to Update for the National Capacity 

Assessment pursuant to CERCLA 104(c)(9) 
 
FROM: Michael Petruska, Associate Director 

Hazardous Waste Minimization and Management Decision 
Office of Solid Waste 

 
TO:  RCRA Docket 
 

For the purposes of ensuring that the requirements of CERCLA 104(c)(9) are met, 
EPA's Office of Solid Waste has determined that there will be adequate national 
capacity through 2018, with the effect that all States will continue to be eligible to 
receive Superfund Trust funds. OSW analyzed changes in capacity availability and 
hazardous waste demand for all Capacity Assurance Planning management categories, 
and found that there continues to be adequate national capacity in all categories. The 
analysis was based upon information consisting of targeted surveys, listings studies, 
treatment variance analyses, information from industry, Regulatory impact 
Assessments and other regulatory analyses, and information from trade publications. 
This information is located in the RCRA Docket under the Phases I, II, III, and IV Land 
Disposal Restrictions Rulemakings, as well as listings for organobromines, petroleum, 
and carbamates.  

 


